

September 20, 2007

(email Joelwong@comcast.net)

Mr. Joel Wong, Chair Discrimination Watch Committee 80-20 Pac. Inc.

Mailed to:

Ms. Kathleen To

President 80-20 Pac. Inc. P.O. Box 1769

Alamogordo, NM 88310-1769

Dear Mr. Wong:

Thank you for your letter of September 14th concerning Craig Carton, who is co-hosting, with Boomer Esiason, our new morning drive broadcast on Station WFAN. I know that you sent a similar letter to Chuck Bortnick, General Manager of WFAN, and I am responding for Chuck as well.

CBS Radio appreciates your expression of concern. Please be advised that we are well aware of the matters described in your letter relating to Mr. Carton. These matters were discussed with Mr. Carton prior to his employment by CBS Radio, and he has been instructed as to our standards and practices. We do not expect any issues to arise in connection with the new morning show, and we have every expectation that Mr. Carton will perform his duties in a way that fully complies with our guidelines.

Thank you for taking the time to express your views.

Very truly yours,

CBS RADIO INC.

Dan Mason

President and CEO

cc: Mr. Chuck Bortnick